


Harwich Water Department 
BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS 

Thursday, July 26, 2018, 8:30 a.m.  
 

 
Present:  Chair Allin Thompson, Vice Chair Gary Carreiro, Clerk Judith Underwood, 
Superintendent Dan Pelletier, Comptroller Sandra Sieger, Sr. Billing Administrator Wellesley 
Marsh, Board Secretary Tracey Alves, George Rockwood 
 
Chair Thompson called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.  
 
Chair Thompson entertained a motion to approve the minutes from May 17, 2018, June 19, 
2018 and July 11, 2018.  Motion carried, all in favor; 3-0-0. 
 
The Board reviewed an abatement request submitted by 6 Heather Road for water bill #283707.  
Clerk Underwood motioned to abate fifty percent of the cost billed for consumption.  Motion 
carried, all in favor; 3-0-0. 
 
The Board reviewed an abatement request submitted by 9 Bayview Road, Unit A, for water bill 
#278552.  Clerk Underwood motioned to abate fifty percent of the cost billed for consumption. 
Motion carried, all in favor; 3-0-0. 
 
The Board reviewed an abatement request submitted by 25 Trout Brook Road for water bill 
#282104.  Vice Chair Carreiro motioned to deny the request for abatement. Motion carried,  
all in favor; 3-0-0. 
 
The Board reviewed the FY18 4th Quarter Internal Adjustments in the amount of $14,027.56. 
Vice Chair Carreiro motioned to approve the FY18 4th Quarter Internal Adjustments, motion 
carried; 3-0-0. 
 
The Board reviewed the abatement for FY18 4th Quarter Water Department water usage.  Vice 
Chair Carreiro motioned to approve the abatement for FY18 4th Quarter Water Department 
water usage, motion carried; 3-0-0. 
 
The Board received an update on the status of the law suit with 2 Northern Ave. 
 
Superintendent Pelletier notified the Board that T-Mobile will be terminating their Pleasant Lake 
Tank cellular equipment lease agreement. 
 
Discussion took place regarding Channel 18 filming the Board of Water Commissioner meetings. 
 
A report was given regarding the first quarterly billing projections vs. the actual amounts billed. 
 
The Board received a FY18 budget update which reflected the Indirect charges from the Town.  
 
The Board discussed the topic of independent legal services. 
 
Superintendent Pelletier provided the Board with an update regarding prevailing wage. 
 
The next Board meeting will be held on August 14, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. 



 
The meeting adjourned at 9:56 a.m.  
 

 

____________________________  ____________________________ 
Allin P. Thompson, Chairman                                           Dan Pelletier, Superintendent  
 
____________________________  ____________________________ 
Gary Carreiro, Vice Chair                                               Tracey Alves, Board Secretary 
 
____________________________    
Clerk, Judith Underwood    
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